
Kahumoe 
Kaupapa
The PJ 
Project

A MARU ENERGY TRUST INITIATIVE

Thank you for  
your kindness

Our PJ Project gifts new winter 
pyjamas to those in need in our 
local communities.
Newborn to adult sizes.
Appeal closes 30 June 2024

How you can help:

DROP pyjamas to The Lines Company’s 
Te Kuiti office or Taumarunui depot. 

Donate to Maru Energy Trust’s bank 
account 03-0449-0011383-000 
Reference: PJ Project 

For more info email Trust Manager  
Jo Meads at hello@maru.org.nz  
Follow us on Facebook

Gift a good  
night’s sleep to local 

whānau today
Together we  
CAN make a  
difference


